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Complicated Tax Law Changes Raise
Concerns About Fraudulent Tax Preparers

National Society of Accountants warns that taxpayers
should choose tax preparers carefully to avoid problems
Alexandria, VA, February 22, 2010 — The myriad changes in tax laws this year make it more critical than ever for taxpayers to exercise caution in choosing a tax preparer.

Housing credits, retroactive deductions for Haiti donations, and a range of other new tax credits and deductions have complicated tax return filings beyond what we have seen in recent years.
All this makes hiring a professional tax preparer a smart idea, since these professionals are paid to be up-to-date on all the latest tax laws.

But it also means that a high level of expertise is required to ensure that tax returns are prepared correctly and comply with all the latest tax rulings from the Internal Revenue Services (IRS).

“Don’t be tempted by offers of bigger tax returns or people who say they will base their fee on a percentage of the refund,” says National Society of Accountants Executive Vice President John G. Ams. “You want to work with someone who has an established record as a tax preparer and who will sign the return and be around later if you are audited or if the IRS has questions about your return.”
NSA members are typically “Main Street” accountants who operate their own accounting and tax preparation firms and who are committed to the high ethical standards required by NSA.

NSA members are also required to take ongoing professional development courses, and many have professional credentials obtained through the Accreditation Council for Accountancy and Taxation or other professional organizations.

“Many tax returns these days also require more forms than just the typical 1040 and Schedule A,” Ams said. “So it makes sense to hire an experienced tax preparer who is familiar with any additional forms that may be required.”

For more information and to use an online search directory to identify a qualified tax preparer in your area, visit www.nsacct.org and click on “Find a Professional” or call 800-966-6679.

Any suspected tax fraud or abusive return preparers can be reported to the IRS on Form 3949-A, Information Referral. This form is available as a download from the IRS Web site at IRS.gov or by calling (800) 829-3676 to order by mail. The completed form, or a letter detailing the alleged fraudulent activity, should be sent to Internal Revenue Service, Fresno, CA 93888.

# # #
NSA and its affiliates represent 30,000 members who provide accounting, auditing, tax preparation, financial and estate planning, and management services to approximately 19 million individuals and business clients. Most members are sole practitioners or partners in small- to medium- size accounting firms. NSA protects the public by requiring its members to adhere to a strict code of ethics. For more information, visit www.nsacct.org.
